Maria Miserendino

From: Howard Wight <Howard@Foster-Marine.net>
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 4:18 PM

To: Maria Miserendino

Cc: Kevin Schwiderson

Subject: RE: ITB 202101 - Annual Public Works Contract

This Message originated outside your organization.
Maria,

Please consider this Foster Marine Contractors’ submission of a best and final price on Item #27 of $68.00/hour in
accordance with the Western Communities business preference. Thank You, HW

Howard Wight, President
Foster Marine Contractors, Inc.
3180 Fairlane Farms Road
Wellington, FL 33414

Phone 561-683-0034

Cell 561-722-1486

From: Maria Miserendino <Mmiserendino@wellingtonfl.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 10:17 AM

To: Howard Wight <Howard@Foster-Marine.net>

Subject: ITB 202101 - Annual Public Works Contract
Importance: High

Hello Mr. Wight,

We are in the process of reviewing and tabulating the bids for the above referenced contract. Your company was low on
one of the items you bid on. Foster Marine Contractors, Inc. was also within 5% of the low bidder on Item #27-Trencher
(Mid-Range-Drivable). Since Foster Marine Contractors, Inc. qualified as a Western Communities business you are
afforded the opportunity to submit a best and final bid equal to or lower than the low bidder on that item. The low
bidder for item #27 is $68.00, please let me know if you would like to submit a best and final price on that item. | have
attached the bid tabulation for your reference.

If you intend on submitting a best and final bid, please submit a letter stating so and a new Schedule of Values to me
within 5 business days (Wednesday, December 23, 2020).

Thank you,

Mowria Muserendino-

Maria Miserendino | Procurement Agent | Village of Wellington | 12300 W. Forest Hill Blvd. | Wellington, FL 33414 Tel: 561-791-
4154 | mmiserendino@wellingtonfl.gov | www.wellingtonfl.gov




Please be advised that Wellington is a public entity subject to Florida’s broad public records law under Chapter 119,
Florida Statutes. Most written communications, including email addresses, to or from Wellington employees and elected
officials regarding city business are public records and are available to the public and the media upon request. Your
email communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. If you do not want your email address to be
subject to disclosure as a public record, please do not send electronic mail to Wellington. Instead, contact the city by

telephone at (561) 791-4000.



